
South Middleton Parent Teacher Organization 

SMPTO 

Bubblethon 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The SMPTO is very excited for BUBBLETHON 2022.  Bubblethon provides our students with a fantastic 

opportunity to have fun and get some exercise while raising money to support our school! 

 

Donation Collection Period 

August 26th through September 16th 

 

Bubblethon Event Dates 

October 14, 2022 at Iron Forge Elementary School 

October 21, 2022 at W.G. Rice Elementary 

 

During Bubblethon, students collect sponsorships from family and friends and donate their recess to walk laps 

or exercise in an exciting and festive atmosphere.  Donations will be accepted from August 26th through 

September 16th.  We ask that each student set a personal fundraising goal of $40.  All students who achieve 

that goal will receive an official Bubblethon 2022 t-shirt to keep and wear on the day of the event!   

 

Included in the attached information packet are the student mailing letters, prize structure and tshirt design 

template! All of this information can also be found on our website www.smpto.com.  

 

In order to streamline the donation process we will be moving to online donations this year via square so we can 

ensure every child and classroom gets proper credit for their fundraising efforts.  Donations via square will be 

required to have the Child's Name, Grade, and Teacher name. Friends and relatives can donate on-line by 

going to https://smpto.square.site/and completing the donation form. We are hoping that students will 

contact family and friends near and far to ask for pledges! If your family is unable to donate via the online 

method please reach out to board@smpto.com to receive a form to donate via cash or check, no change will be 

accepted.  Please do not submit cash or a check to the school without receiving a form from SMPTO.   

 

 

Bubblethon is the SMPTO’s only school involved fundraiser.  All donations are tax deductible and will be used 

to support the SMPTO’s mission of enriching and enhancing the education of our elementary students.  The 

SMPTO provides educational assemblies, new library books, playground equipment, technology 

purchases, funding for innovative classroom programs and much, much more for our students! We 

contribute significantly to your child’s education, but we need your support to continue this work.  Please 

consider participating in this fun, one-of-a-kind event!  Questions can be directed to board@smpto.com. 

 

 

Thank You for Your Support!  

The SMPTO 
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Dear _____________________________________: 

I am donating my recess to participate in the South Middleton PTO’s 9th 

Annual Bubblethon fundraiser and am asking for sponsorships in support of 

my efforts.  I am really excited to get out and exercise while raising money 

for my school!  The South Middleton Parent Teacher Organization (SMPTO) 

will use all donations received to enrich and enhance the education of South 

Middleton Elementary students.  Will you please help a Bubbler by 

assisting me in raising funds for my school?   

Donating is easy!  Simply go online to https://smpto.square.site/ and fill 

out the donation form. Donations via square will be required to have my 

Name, Grade, and Teacher name. All donations are tax deductible (EIN 

45-4167724) and donations must be received by September 16th.  Every 

dollar makes a difference and your donation will help me reach my personal 

fundraising goal! 

You can also visit www.smpto.com to read more information about this 

event and the mission of the SMPTO.   Thank you so much for your support! 

      From, 

      __________________________________ 
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   TO:          

           

           

 

(Please fold on the dotted line.) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

(Please fold on the dotted line so that the address shows.) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

FROM: 

 

SMPTO- Bubblethon Fundraiser 

4 Academy St. Suite 200 

Boiling Springs, PA 17007 

 



South Middleton 

Parent Teacher Organization 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUBBLETHON 2022 PRIZES 
 

BUBBLETHON T-SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST! 

WILL YOU BE THE ONE TO DESIGN THE OFFICAL BUBBLETHON T-

SHIRT LOGO? 

 

Individual-$40- Bubblethon T-shirt 

GRAND PRIZES- Top 3 fundraising students in each grade level will 

receive a PRIZE PACK  

Classroom levels: 

$500- Popsicles at Bubblethon 

$750- Movie and Popcorn Party 

$1,000- Silly string the teacher! 

SCHOOL LEVEL 

$10,000 
WHEN EITHER SCHOOL REACHES THE SCHOOL LEVEL FUNDRAISING 

GOAL, THE STUDENTS AT THAT SCHOOL WILL EARN EXTRA SPECIAL 

TIME TO ENJOY BOUNCE HOUSES AND GAMES BY 3 MONKIES 

INFLATABLES. 
All classroom prizes are cumulative. Classrooms will receive prizes up to and including their current fundraising 

level. Parties will be held on a date and time determined in conjunction with the classroom teacher.  



ATTENTION STUDENT ARTISTS 

 
Bubblethon is here and  

  we need your help! 

 
Students are invited to submit designs  

For the 2022 BUBBLETHON T-Shirt design.  

The winning design will be printed  

on all of the t-shirts given to all students who 

raise $40 during the Bubblethon Donation Period.  

 

 

DESIGN REQUIREMENTS: 
 

1. Must be submitted on a white 8 ½ x 11 sheet of paper.  

2. Must be drawn in 1 color only! (it will only be printed in one color) 

3. Student must put full name, classroom and grade on back of design paper.  

 

 
THE DEADLINE FOR 
SUBMISSIONS IS SEPT. 16 


